
Birmingham Township Planning Commission (BTPC) 
Minutes of the meeting January 9, 2018 
 
The regular meeting of the BTPC was called to order by Ms. McCarthy at 7:30pm in the 
township building. 
 
PRESENT: Nick DiMarino, Scott Garrison, Eric Hawkins, Steven Johnsen, 
 MaryPat McCarthy 

 
ABSENT: Frone Crawford  
 
Also present: N/A 
 
A motion to approve the minutes of the November 14, 2017 meeting was made by Mr. DiMarino 
and seconded by Mr. Garrison. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Please note that there was no Planning Commission meeting in December of 2017. 
 
Organizational Meeting: 
 
There was brief discussion about the various committee positions for 2018.  
 
Mr. DiMarino made a motion to nominate the Ms. McCarthy as the Chairperson.  Mr. Garrison 
seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.   
 
Mr. Garrison made a motion to nominate Mr. DiMarino as the Vice Chairperson.  Mr. Hawkins 
seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
Mr. DiMarino made a motion to nominate Mr. Garrison as the HARB liaison.  Ms. McCarthy 
seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
Following is the PC slate for 2018: 
 
Chairperson: MaryPat McCarthy 
Vice Chairperson:  Nick DiMarino 
HARB liaison: Scott Garrison 
PC Solicitor: Frone Crawford, Esq. 
PC Secretary: Jennifer Boorse 
 
New Business: 
 
There was a brief discussion about action items for the upcoming year. 

 
Motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 7:58pm by Mr. DiMarino and seconded by Mr. 
Hawkins and approved unanimously. Next meeting is scheduled for February 13, 2018. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer A. Boorse 
PC Secretary 


